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William B. Wrench Passes 

We regret to inform you of the passing of William B. Wrench of Springfield.   Mr. 
Wrench was the founder and owner of Potomac Oil Company and Chairman of this 
association from 1974-1975.  You may read the full obituary here. 

  

See You in Williamsburg 

We look forward to seeing many of you in Colonial Williamsburg beginning Sunday 
evening at VPCGA's 68th Annual Meeting.  Please stop by the conference registration 
area between 3 and 5pm to pick up your packet.  If you have any questions or issues, 
Mike O'Connor can be reached at (804) 484-9860 and Elizabeth Zyglocke at (804) 
640-9692.  Safe travels! 
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